Benwick Primary School

High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone: 01354 677266 email:  office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk

25 September 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

PARENTS EVENING — MONDAY 15 AND TUESDAY 16 OCTOBER 2018

We are stili using the online integrated Parent Evening Booking System for the above
upcoming sessions on Monday 16 and Tuesday 16 October, 3:30pm — 7.00pm..

We are still making the bookings online, on your behalf and therefore we ask that you
come in or contact Mrs Spencer in the school office with your preferred times. Please note
the following:-
e Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.
Families with 2 or more children - while we will endeavour to accommodate having
bookings with close time slots, we can only do so if you contact the school office early
on, with your preferred time slots.
We will be taking bookings from Monday 1 October 2018.

Yours sincerely

3 Nagbok,

Mrs J North
Headteacher




